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                                           Research and experience teach us that few    

                                  relationships are more important for Christian 

                               schools than the relationship between the Head of  
School and the Board President. With this in mind, I recently spent four 
days in Indianapolis, Indiana with our Board President, Danny Taylor. 
We learned from some of  the nation’s most highly regarded fundraising 
experts for non-profit entities. Fundraising is both an art and a science. 
Anyone who has spent any time with Danny quickly understands that he 
is a natural artist in the field of  fundraising. We both learned so much 
about the science. 


     Equally as important, we got to know each other, and we quickly built 
rapport. Danny and I are likeminded in our love for Jesus and our passion 
for Christian education. He’s a super sharp guy, and we are blessed to 
have him serve as our Board President. I have listed below a few of  the 
accomplishments from our time together. 

Accomplishments
Lots of  lightbulbs lit up for me and enlightened my understanding of  formal fundraising efforts. 

Danny and I built rapport and shared vision. We encouraged, challenged, & inspired one another.

Danny and I developed important strategies for the upcoming school year. 
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